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	�Due to staff shortages, passengers can expect  �more canceled service. �Please visit gilarivertransit.com for service updates. �Please call to confirm service before making travel plans.���WEST END SHUTTLE�Due to lack of staff, service is canceled �from 8 a.m. until 5 p.m. Mon. Oct. 17.�Regular service may resume on �Tue. Oct. 18, 2022.���

